
From: Attysomma@aol.com 
Sent: Thursday, July 03, 2014 5:33 PM 
To: Board of Representatives 
Subject:street closings/no parking for July 5,2014 
 
          Hello;; can you please tell all of us who the person was who  brainstormed  the order that both  
sides of Willowbrook Ave South  be "No Parking" for the fireworks that night , I AM HAVING  75 PEOPLE  
OVER TO MY HOUSE that night for an annual party and to watch the fireworks. 
         Soooooooo...... shall I ask the guests to swim over from  Darien  : I could rent a bus and have all of  
guests meet in front of the mayor's house on Long Ridge Road  or in front of 1st Rep Kieran Ryan's  
house and than chauffeur them all back at the end of the evening  OR.... the foolish and unfair decision 
to  
restrict parking  on both side of the street because a few neighbors may be inconvenienced could  
be rescinded in the interests of fair play and good fellowship on this magnificent national holiday... 
       What is it with you guys? 
       Cordially yours, 
       Peter J. Somma jr. for Susan L Morelli 


